Statement from Coca-Cola:
The quality of our products and safety of our consumers are of paramount importance to us and we take them extremely seriously.
We have some of the most stringent quality standards in the industry, and the water we use in our drinks is subject to multi-step filtration processes prior to production.  As Orb Media’s own reporting has shown, microscopic plastic fibers appear to be ubiquitous, and therefore may be found at minute levels even in highly treated products. We stand by the safety of our products, and welcome continued study of plastics in our environment.
It’s clear the world has a problem with plastic waste and that too much of it ends up in waterways and in the world’s oceans.   We are working to play our part to help address this through our global sustainable packaging plan – “World Without Waste.”  We are adopting a holistic plan to focus on reducing the impact of our packaging throughout its entire lifecycle, from how bottles are designed and made to how they are collected, recycled and repurposed.  We have set ourselves the target of collecting and recycling the equivalent of every package we sell globally by 2030.
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